
September 2014 
 
Dear Colleagues: I wanted to pass along several occupational health and safety resources 
that you may not have seen: 
 

1) November 8, 2014, occupational health and safety conference in the Bay Area 
sponsored by WorkSafe and the UC Berkeley Labor Occupational Health 
Program.  

URL:  http://lohp.org/conferenceregistration/  
 
 

2) The latest “Year in U.S. Occupational Health & Safety, Fall 2013-Summer 2014” 
report published by Celeste Monforton and Liz Borkowski.  The section on state 
plans includes information on DOSH. 

URL:  
http://www.defendingscience.com/sites/default/files/Year%20in%20US%20Health&Safe
tyReport2012 0.pdf  
 
 

3) Information from the every four years “World Congress on Safety and Health at 
Work,” held in August in Germany with 141 countries participating.  

URL:  http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/media-centre/press-
releases/WCMS 301233/lang--en/index.htm  
 
URL:   http://www.ilo.org/safework/info/publications/WCMS_301214/lang--
en/index.htm  
 
 

4) ILO sponsored slide shows of OHS issues from around the world. 
URL:  http://www.ilo.org/safework/info/video/WCMS_214910/lang--en/index.htm  
 
 

5) the European Union’s OSHA (EU-OSHA) has launched a “OSHwiki” website to 
share information and materials on OHS world wide.  

URL:  https://osha.europa.eu/en/topics/oshwiki/index_html  
 
 
Earlier I sent out the information on the report “Winning Safer Workplaces,” but here it is 
again for those interested in new ideas, or newly conceived ideas, for improving 
workplace H&S in the US.  The URL is: 
http://www.progressivereform.org/articles/Winning_Safer_Workplaces_CPRsm_1404.pd
f  
 
 
Best to one and all, 
Garrett Brown 


